
 5th November 2021 

Reception News    
  

Our topic is  

This week in Reception  
This week we have been  thinking about which clothes would be appropriate for Barnaby bear 
based on the weather each day. We have also been finding different ways to make numbers to 
10, painting in the style of Vincent Van Gogh and making cards for celebrations at this time of 
year! 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 

Barnaby Bear—Hot Places 

Phonics 
Please remember to send back the red ditty books if your child is 
bringing them home to read.  
 

Click on Fred to practise blending at home! 

https://schools.ruthmiskin.com/training/view/xTakTzmD/hYEgICqQ


Next week in Reception  

Literacy  
We will read the book  
‘Baby Goes to Market’. 
 
We will be making a story map and  
drawing and labelling fruit from the story. 

Maths 
 
We will be ordering to 10 and counting objects. We will also learn that we can count things when 
we can’t see them e.g. How many hops? 
 

 
 
 

 Messages 
 
Please sign up to visit your child’s class over 
the next two weeks if you haven’t already. We 
will read a story and then you will have the op-
portunity to look at their learning journey. If 
you have a photo from home of something 
special your child has done, please bring it in. 
 

Understanding of the World 
 
This week we will learn about journeys. We 
will watch videos of our teacher’s journeys to 
school and then draw a map of our own jour-
ney to school. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Word Aware 
Next week we are learning 
these words: 

heavy      crunchy  
 

sour 
 

      grin                market  

 Songs, Rhymes and Poems 
 

Rain, rain, go away 
I hear thunder 

The Elephant Goes 
El Coqui  


